
RE: BURNABY LAKE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

ITEM 24 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 47 

COUNCIL MEETING July 7 /75 

Following is a status report from the Director of Planning on the 
development plan for Bumaby Lake. 

This is for the information of Council. 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

BURNABY LAKE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
July 2, 1975 

The Planning Department has completed a report on the development 
of the Burnaby Lake area. This report is presently under review 
by the staff of the Burnaby Parks and Recreation Department and 
the Greater Vancouver Regional District Parks Department. When 
this review is completed, the report will be submitted to Council 
for its consideration. 

This is for the information of Council. 
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